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Happy Birthday 
 

 

2 - Fran Domagala    3 - Ty Worden 
4 - Malachi Garland    4 - Caleb Stoehr 

5 - Willy Nolder 

November 30, 2008  

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday:  

Prayer Meeting 9:00 am 

Music Practice 9:30 am 

Sunday School for all ages  10:00 am 

Morning Service  11:00 am 

Nursery: Maureen Polakeiwicz, Servants Needed 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa, Terry Benkelman 

Training Hour  5:30 pm 

Men’s Meeting  " 

Ladies’ Meeting   " 

Baptist Boy's Battalion " 

Gracious Girls Class " 

Toddlers Class " 

Nursery for ages 0-24 months " 

Men’s Ensemble Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

Nursery: Cassie Spiller, Lisa Gorski 

Ushers: Ty Worden, John Czech, Jesse Gannon  

Monday: 

Hopevale Ministry to Girls 5:45 pm 

Wednesday:   

Midweek Service  7:00 pm 

Kids’ Clubs "  

Nursery: Kathy Peterson, Jayne Gannon 

Ushers: John Czech, Don Golabek, Henry Moore 

Saturday:  

Men’s and Ladies’ Visitation 10:15 am 

Bus Visitation  " 

Next Sunday am:  

Nursery:  Laura Hamberger, Jessica Wamback 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Jesse Gannon, Terry Benkelman 

2008 Theme: Order 
November’s Verse:   

“And if any man hunger, let him eat at 

home; that ye come not together unto 

condemnation. And the rest will I set in 

order when I come.”  I Corinthians 11:34 

December Events 
Thursday, 4th - Seniors Fellowship & Dinner -10:30 am 

Saturday, 6th - Men’s Fellowship Breakfast. Come and hear  

  Pastor Matt Furan from Calvary Baptist,  

  Niagara Falls - 9 am 

Tuesday, 9th - Tri State Fellowship, Mercer, PA - 2 pm 

Sunday, 14th - Pastor Tom & Mrs Stiles to speak - 5:30; 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, 17th - Christmas Cantata, “The Richest Family in  

   Town” - 7 pm 

Saturday, 20th - Christmas Caroling - 5 pm 

Wednesday, 24th - Lake Shore Nursing Home Ministry - 10:30 am 

Wednesday, 24th - Christmas Eve Candlelight service - 7:00 pm 

Thursday, 25th - Merry Christmas! 

Monday, 29th - Wednesday 31st - Baptist Snow Camp for Teens, 

     Sinclairville, NY 

Recently a plastic bag containing over $60 worth of clothing and 

make-up disappeared from our church. As a reminder, please do not 

take things that don’t belong to you. Unless something is marked 

“FREE” or “TAKE ME”, leave it where it is. Thank you. 



Current Bible Institute Info 
Our Bible Institute Satellite school will start in January. 

(January 4, 6+7 to be exact!) There will be four courses offered: 
Old Testament Survey, New Testament survey, Personal 
Evangelism and Personal Finance. Each course will cost $81.  
This includes materials and books. 

 

What to do now: Register and pay the one time 
$25 registration fee. Start saving up the money for 
each course. Must be paid in full ahead of time. 
Money can’t be refunded. More details or changes 
announced soon. 

One Letter in Thirty-Five Years 
A soldier in the American Third Army was sent to a rest 

camp after a period  of active service. When he returned to 
his outfit, he wrote a letter to General George Patton and 
thanked him for the splendid care he had received. General 

Patton wrote back that for thirty-five years he had 
sought to give all the comfort and convenience 

he could to his men, and added that this was 
the first letter of thanks he had received in all 

his years in the Army. 

Story of Two Angels 
There is a legend about two angels who were sent to earth to 

gather up the prayers of men. One was to fill his basket with 
the petitions of mankind. The other was to gather their prayers 
of thanksgiving. Sometime later they went back to the Father’s 
house. One had a basket heaped high, and running over, with 
the innumerable petitions of men. The other returned with a 
sad and heavy heart, for his basket was almost empty. The 
thanks of men were heard but rarely on earth, even though the 
angel had searched diligently. 


